
Dear Neighbor: 

Dominion Energy is pleased to inform you that we are seeking to construct and operate 
a solar power project at CarMax Park that is being constructed as part of the Diamond 
District development. The Squirrels Solar project takes its name from the Flying Squirrels 
baseball team, a Double-A affiliate of the San Francisco Giants. The solar array will require 
local approval through the City of Richmond and state approval from the Virginia State 
Corporation Commission.

The Squirrels Solar project is an example of Dominion Energy’s commitment to provide 
reliable, affordable and increasingly clean energy that powers our customers every day.

The solar facility will generate about 1MW of carbon-free energy, which is enough energy 
to serve approximately 250 Richmond homes at peak output and will be an anchor of 
electricity supply for the new Diamond District development. The Squirrels Solar project not 
only illustrates the wonderful paring of clean energy and baseball but also demonstrates 
Dominion Energy’s pursuit of using previously developed areas for generation projects.

After the project receives the necessary approvals, we anticipate that construction would 
begin in 2026 after the inaugural season, and the project would become operational  
by 2027.

Dominion Energy is committed to keeping the community informed of the Squirrels Solar 
project as it progresses. To that end, the Company is hosting an open house to offer an 
opportunity for the community to ask questions, collect information, and offer feedback, 
Tuesday, September 23, 2025 at Hardywood Park Craft Brewery – Richmond, 2410 Ownby 
Lane, Richmond VA 23220. Dominion Energy representatives will be present between  
5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. for the local community to ask questions of the experts.
  
Dominion Energy looks forward to working with the City of Richmond and the neighbors of 
the Squirrels Solar project. Please contact Felix.Sarfo-Kantanka@dominionenergy.com or  
804-212-8594 to address any questions, comments, or concerns. 

Sincerely,
	

Felix Sarfo-Kantanka, Jr.
External Affairs Manager
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